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1 April 2016 

Mr Scott McDine 
National Secretary 
Australian Workers’ Union, National Office 
Level 10, 377 Sussex Street 
Sydney   NSW   2000 
 
By e-mail: members@nat.awu.net.au 
 

Dear Mr McDine 

Australian Workers’ Union, National Office 

Financial Report for the year ended 30 June 2015 - FR2015/342 

I acknowledge receipt of the amended financial report for the year ended 30 June 2015 for 
the Australian Workers’ Union, National Office (AWU).  The financial report was lodged with 
the Fair Work Commission (FWC) on 31 March 2016. 

The financial report has now been filed.  You are not required to take any further action in 

respect of the report lodged. 

 

Whilst the 2015 report has been filed the following matter should be addressed in the 

preparation of the next financial report. 

General Purpose Financial Report (GPFR) 

Difference in figure reported in LGD statement and financial report 

An amended Loans, Grants and Donations statement for the AWU was lodged with the 
FWC on 31 March 2016.  A figure for donations that exceeded $1,000 was also supplied in 
the financial report however the figure for donations was different to the Loans, Grants and 
Donations Statement.   

Please ensure that the figures reported in the Loans, Grants and Donations statement and 
GPFR are the same. 

  



 

 

Should you wish to discuss the matters raised in this letter, or if you require further 

information on the financial reporting requirements of the Act, I may be contacted on (03) 

8656 4685 or by email at ken.morgan@fwc.gov.au 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Ken Morgan 

Financial Reporting Advisor 

Regulatory Compliance Branch 

mailto:ken.morgan@fwc.gov.au











































































